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Rec. # OAG Recommendations Action Planned  Target Date 
 

Assessment of Progress by 
Entity1 

 
Action Taken2 

1. We recommend that the Government of British 
Columbia report publicly each year on how its 
programs and initiatives are meeting the intent 
of the Missing Women Commission of Inquiry’s 
recommendations. 

The province has accepted the recommendation of 
the Office of the Auditor General and has committed 
to resuming annual public reporting on actions taken 
on the Missing Women Commission of Inquiry’s 
recommendations.  

 

 

By early 2018 In progress Progress is currently underway to release the next annual 
status update on the Missing Women Commission of 
Inquiry recommendations by early 2018. 

 

Prepared by: Taryn Walsh 

                                            
1
The Select Standing Committee on Public Accounts (PAC) will request an update (i.e Assessment of Progress and Actions Taken column completed) on a yearly basis from the audited organization until all recommendations are fully implemented or 

otherwise addressed to the satisfaction of the PAC.  
2
 This action plan and their subsequent updates have not been audited by the OAG. However, at a future date that Office may undertake work to determine whether the entity has accurately represented their progress in addressing the recommendations. 

The results of that work will be reported in a separate report prepared by the OAG. 
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